PARTNERING WITH MARGINALIZED

H HONNOLD COMMUNITIES TO EXPAND

FO U N DA—l—l O N EQUITABLE SOLAR ENERGY ACCESS.

September 11, 2023

Epic Water Filters
6333 Dry Creek Parkway
Niwot, CO 80503

To Our Friends at Epic Water Filters,
Thank you so much for your gift of $1785.60 on June 22nd, 2023!

Today, the Honnold Foundation’s work promoting solar energy access and social equity is more essential
than ever. Your donation helps us power projects all over the world. From all of us at HF, thank you.

This 2023, we're hearing inspiring success stories from recent Partners' solar energy projects around the
world. In North Santo, Vanuatu, solar-powered internet helped deploy immediate aid to a remote village
following a devastating mudslide. In Papua New Guinea, indigenous communities have replaced kerosene
lamps and wood-fueled stoves with solar energy, bringing with it the resources needed to sustainably
manage over 400,000 acres of cloud rainforest.

Ultimately, our growing impact wouldn’t be possible without your generosity, alongside an ever-growing
community of supporters committed to making the world a brighter, more equitable place. We’re grateful to
have you in our donor community. On behalf of our solar energy partners worldwide, thank you for your
support.

With gratitude,

Emily Teitsworth
Executive Director

The Honnold Foundation, a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization, has not provided any goods or services, in
whole or in part, to you in consideration for this voluntary cash contribution. If you wish to claim the tax
deductibility of this gift in the United States, please retain this acknowledgment message for your files. The
Honnold Foundation’s EIN is 83-0833980.
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